
Rain  Date  Announced  for
Butler Sprints on Dirt Event
Gun Lake, MI — (June 24, 2013) — The Engine Pro Sprints on
Dirt presented by ARP have announced the make up date for the
event that was rained out at Butler Motor Speedway earlier
this season. The race will be made up on Saturday July 6th as
a stand alone SOD program paying $1,500 to win.

The original event was slated to be co-sanctioned with the
National  Racing  Alliance.  Due  to  a  busy  section  of  their
upcoming schedule NRA will no co-sanction the makeup date.
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